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TIMELY   AND   MEANINGFUL   CONSULTATION   

  
In   accordance   with   the   requirements   of   Section   612(a)   (10)   of   the   Federal   Individuals   with   Disabilities   
Improvement   Act   of   2004   ("IDEA   2004"),   the   Carthage   Elementary   School   District   #317   and   the   Illini   West   
High   School   District   #307   will   conduct   a   Timely   and   Meaningful   Consultation   on   Tuesday,   April   6,   2021   at   
3:00   PM   remotely   via   Zoom   meeting.   The   purpose   of   this   meeting   is   to   discuss   how   students   with   disabilities   
who   attend   private   schools   or   are   home   schooled   within   the   district   boundaries,   will   be   served   by   District   #317   
and   District   #307   during   the   2020-2021   school   year.   Parents   and   private   school   administrators   who   would   like   
to   attend   should   contact   Ryanne   Nason,   CESD   Special   Education   Coordinator   by   leaving   a   message   with   office   
staff   at   (217)357-3914.   
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